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Australian Government

Department of Finance and Administration

Reference: 2004 February Estimates Hearings
Contact: Glenn Black

Telephone: 0262153239

e-mail: estimates@finance. gov.au

Mr Alistair Sands

Committee Secretary

Senate Standing Committee on Finance and Public Administration
Parliament House

CANBERRA ACT 2600

Dear Mr Sands

Response to Questions on Notice — February 2004 Hearings

1 am pleased to provide to the Committee the Finance and Administration portfolio’s responses
to the remaining two questions on notice raised at the Senate Estimates Hearing on 17 February

2004. These are enclosed in both hard copy and compact disc.

In total, there were 179 questions taken on notice that were agreed between the Committee
Secretariat and the Department of Finance and Administration and its agencies.

Should you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact Mr Glenn Black on 6215 3239.

Y ours sincerely

Tan McAuley 3

Branch Manager
Parliamentary and Corporate Support
3 August 2004




